
At the Motherhouse

In mid-October,  
forty-seven young ladies

took part in a weekend re-
treat at the Motherhouse.
They had the opportunity 
to receive the Sacraments 
and to draw closer to God 

through prayer and silence.  
One of the exercises of the 

retreat was to make the 
Way of the Cross, following 

our outdoor Stations.  

Seven Postulants 
entered the con-
vent at the end of 
September.  They 
have begun their 

training in
religious life.

Some of the Novices and Postulants en-
joy the autumn foliage during a Sunday 
walk in the woods near the Novitiate. About thirty ladies participated in a Day of Recollection at the 

Motherhouse.  They attended Holy Mass, listened to spiritual 
conferences, and spent a quiet, peaceful day with Our Lord.


